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Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to object to the proposed lifting of restrictions of nighttime flights at Dublin Airport.

I have been a resident in Malahide for almost thirty years. As I approach my twilight years it worries me to
think of the disturbance this will cause. It also concerns me to think of the health effects on the community.

For these reasons I would ask you give serious consideration to this proposal.
Kindly confirm receipt of this submission.

Yours faithfully

Bernadette Menezes

[l Seapark Hill
Malahide
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